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Welcome Back!

Welcome back everyone... to a very short week indeed! Thank you to everyone that swiftly came to pick up
your children today and for everyone’s patience and understanding of the very difficult situation that we
were in with no water in school.

All of the children were happy to be returning to school and we saw lots of smiling faces throughout
Thursday and Friday as we visited classes during the day. The children are looking wonderfully smart and
are excited for a new school year.

Our Year R teachers have been meeting with the parents of our new year R children this week ready to
start on Monday, good luck to all of our children that starting next week. Some of our year 6 children will be
sitting the Kent Test next Thursday so we will be sending them positivity for this occasion.

At the corner gate for years 1 and 2 please can adults that are picking up children queue in one line (as we
did last year) so that we can ensure that we see every child is met by their adults safely. Although this will
take a couple of minutes more for the first week or so, the teachers will quickly get to know who each adult
is picking up and this system will then become quicker.

A few reminders for everyone:-
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am each morning (see below for which gate to use)

Breakfast Club entry is now at the main school entrance at the side of the school next to the school car
park. The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am — 8.05am. If you require a place at Breakfast Club or
After School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoneyco.uk. It can no longer be booked
via the office.

Children will continue to come to school on their PE day wearing their PE kit. PE days are as follows:
Monday: Year 1

Tuesday: Year 3

Wednesday: Year 4

Thursday: Year 2 and Year 5

Friday: Year 6

The children are required to wear navy-blue or black shorts and a navy-blue Bromstone PE t-shirt. They
need trainers OR plimsolls and for Years 3,4,5 and 6 they will also need football boots. They are allowed to
wear a navy-blue or black tracksuit over the top of their PE kit but they will need to be wearing their shorts
and t-shirt underneath the tracksuit for their gymnastics lessons, for health and safety reasons.
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Drop-off arrangements

The gates will be open from 8.40-8.50am at which time all allocated year groups for that gate may come
through the gate simultaneously. We will keep the one-way system in place.

Year R car park gate

Year 1, 2 and 6 corner gate
Year 3, 4 and 5 pirate-ship gate
Collection arrangements

Year R car park gate 3pm

Year 1 corner-gate 3pm

Year 2 corner gate 3.05pm
Year 3 pirate-ship gate 3pm
Year 4 pirate ship gate 3.05pm
Year 5 pirate ship gate 3.10pm
Year 6 Pysons Rd gate 3.10pm

Sports Clubs will be starting Tuesday 7th September and we will publish a timetable on Monday 6th
September. We will be adding further clubs to the timetable and these will start on Monday 13th September.

If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk

Yours sincerely,

Toni Moon and Alison Monroe — Heads of School
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